
 
July 17, 2019  via electronic mail 
 
 
Mr. Zachary Q. Jackson 
Director, State Budget Agency 
200 West Washington Street, Room 212 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 
RE: LSA Document #19-378  - Procedural and Ex Parte Rules  
 
Dear Mr. Jackson: 
 
The Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (“IURC”) hereby submits its draft Proposed Rule 
for review and approval by the State Budget Agency (“SBA”).  The draft Proposed Rule updates 
the Commission’s rules about practice and procedure before the Commission (170 IAC 1-1.1) 
and ex parte (170 IAC 1-1.5). The IURC is aware of the general suspension of rulemakings. The 
Office of Management and Budget determined this rule falls within an exception of Executive 
Order 13-03. 
 
Attached to this cover email are the following documents: 
 

• Rulemaking Moratorium Request and Approval 
• SBA Rule Promulgation Submission Form  
• Draft Proposed Rule that incorporates changes recommended by the Office of 

Management and Budget 
• Fiscal Impact Analysis on State and Local Government (FMC 2010-4) 
• Cost Benefit Analysis (IC 4-3-22-13, IC 4-22-2-28, FMC 2010-4) 
• The Notice of Intent (IC 4-22-2-23) or, if applicable, the relevant notice from IC 13-14 
• Small Business Economic Impact Statement (IC 4-22-2.1-1) 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or if you need any additional information. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DeAnna L. Poon 
Assistant General Counsel 


